IN BOARD OF SELECTMEN
TUESDAY, OCTOBER 4, 1988

Present: Chairman David A, Wallace, John C. Drobinski and Judith A. Cope.

The statutory requirements as to notice having been fulfilled, the meeting
was called to order by Chairman Wallace at 7:00 p.m., at the Lincoln-Sudbury
Regional High School Library.

Executive Session

Chairman Wallace requested a roll call vote as to whether to go into
Executive Session to discuss a matter involving the expenditure of
discretionary funds to provide emergency assistance for provision of food to a
townsperson.

It was therefore on motion, by roll call, unanimously
VOTED: To go into Executive Session for the purpose of discussing a matter
involving the expenditure of discretionary funds to provide emergency
assistance for provision of food to a townsperson.
[Chairman Wallace, aye; Selectman Drobinski, aye; Selectman Cope, ayel].

There being no further business to come before the Board, and being

mindful of the beginning of Special Town Meeting, public session was adjourned.

Attest:

Richard E, Thompson
Executive Secretary-Clerk



